
               

 

 

 

 

The Eötvös Loránd University and the Embassy of the State of Israel  

have the pleasure to invite you  

to a lecture entitled “To be a writer in Israel” 

 

by 

 

Ms. Zeruya Shalev, 

Author. 

 

The event will be held on 

Thursday, October 19, 2017 at 4 p.m. 

 

at the 

 

Eötvös Loránd University, Faculty of Humanities 

Building ’A’, János Horváth Hall 

1088 Budapest, Múzeum krt. 4., 3rd floor room no. 329 

 

 

The lecture will be held in English. 

 

 

 

 


